
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club Minutes 
 
General Membership Meeting, February 5, 2014 
 
Meeting was called to order in the Florida Room at 2:10 PM by President Rick Sochon, 
N1OV. 
Rick then led us in the pledge of allegiance.  The Invocation was then given by Rick also. 
 
Attendance – 31 members 
Quorum – Yes 
 
Treasurer’s Report -  $3,276.55 in the bank.  59 members paid. 
Secretary’s Report -  Minutes from the last meeting are posted on the club website.  
The secretary gave an overview of the last meeting and also of the Board Meeting. 
 
Presidents Remarks – Rick talked about the hospital team had met in the radio room for 
training.  
 
General Discussion followed:  

1. The next license testing will be March 15th. 
2. Michael mentioned that on February 28th he needs to report all the club 

members with the CA numbers to the CA office. 
3. John Bowker brought up several good points and would like the board to rethink 

its new rule on when a deceased amateur operator can be placed on our plaque 
of deceased members.    

4. Annette, N4MAF reminded  us that the Spring picnic is on April 5th at noon and 
the tickets  will be available next month. 

 
Program by Charles Turner, K9CWT,  Terrorism Awareness 
 
Adjournment – at 3:30 PM 
 
Dennis Russell, K9VFU, Secretary 


